
MICHIGAN STATE UNIVERSITY EAST LANSING . MICHIGAN 48823 

OFFICE OF THE DEAN OF INTERNATIONAL PROGRAMS 

April 25 , 1966 

Dr. John A. Hannah, President 
Michigan State University 

Dear Pre sident Hannah : 

I am sending copies of your statement, and in 
own report to the Academic Council to many of 
people around the country with whom we work. 
statements to our people overseas. 

some cases copies of my 
the international programs 
We are also airmailing such 

I would recommend that your statement be sent with a personal letter to a 
number of Senators and Congressmen from Michigan in view of the comments 
that may be made on our program in the Senate and Congress. I~Jnight also 
be well to send such a document or documents to Sena,tgr_ Fulbr~ght, Governor 
Romney, and others who should have our side of the -story. 

SiQerely you 
1
S, 

r~~ I I ([_ 

R'alph 
1 

• Smuckler 
Acting Dean 
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